Representation 1

Fro

Sent: 08 January 2019 15:21

To: Priest, Susan <Susan.Priesti folkestone-hythe.zov.uk>; Khroud, Amandeep
<Amandeep.Khroud @ folkestone-h,the.zov.uk>; Bunnett, John <John.Bunnett@ folkestone-

hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: Princes Parade Business Plan

Dear Dr Priest, Mrs Khroud, Mr Bunnett

The Princes Parade Business Plan which is due before Cabinet on the 30th Jan 2019 is NOT
exempt Information, and as such the public cannot be excluded from the public gallery, nor
can this part of the meeting be heard behind closed doors.

Part 2, 59 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972 states:

» Information is not exempt information if it relates to proposed development for
which the local planning authority may grant itself planning permission
pursuant to regulation 3 of the Town and Country Planning General
Regulations 1992

It is clear the Princes Parade Business Plan relates to the Council's proposed development of
Princes Parade; which it may grant itself planning permission, and as such the contents of
the Business Plan cannot be held to be exempt information.

| therefore request this part of the agenda at the Cabinet Meeting on 30th January 2019 be
heard in public, as there are NO legal grounds to make the Business Plan an exempt item.

| look forward to your response within the near future.

Kind Regards



